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Matsugaoka Bunko/ 1375 Yamanouchi/Kamakura, Japan/ December 22, 1965 

Dear Dr. Phillips, / Thank you for the check which was duly received. / 1 would like to repeat my request that my 

name be removed from the list of "Advisors." I do not wish to be associated in this special relationship. You have 

not, for one thing, notified me in any way whatsoever regarding your intention to have me connected with your 

"new" Society. Please cancel my name immediately from the letterheads. /With every good wish for the New 

Year ,/Sincerely yours,/Daisetz T. Suzuki 


